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Embassy of The
United States of America

Ottawa, December 19, 1979

No. 341

Madame,

I have the honor to refer to your note No. FLM-211 of this date, and to its AnneX,
proposing cooperative arrangements for joint management of vessel traffic in waters
near the common boundary of Canada and the United States in the region of Juan de
Fuca Strait.

I have the further honor to confirm that the cooperative arrangements set forthin
your Note and its Annex are acceptable to the Government of the United States, and
that your Excellency’s Note and its Annex, together with this reply, shall constitute an
agreement on this subject between our two Governments which will enter into force on
the date of this Note.

Accept, Madame, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Kenneth M. Curtis

The Honorable
Flora MacDonald, P.C., M.P.
Secretary of State for External Affairs
Ottawa



